
Proposed NEW Harlington Centre on Gurkha Square

The planning application has been submitted to Hart. 
Please ASK and make your views known.

How this will be paid for? 

Why we need a new building?  

Why we’re losing Gurkha Square? 

What will happen to The Views?
 
Make your views known on the application – query “Gurkha 
Square” on the Hart planning portal.  Ask questions, direct your  
concerns to your local Councillors. 

Alan Oliver: 01252 679235 alan.oliver@hart.gov.uk 
Wendy Makepeace-Browne: 01252 621657 wendy.makepeace-browne@hart.gov.uk 

Steve Forster: 07712 695461 steve.forster@hart.gov.uk 
Alex Gray: 07919 440226 alex.gray@hart.gov.uk 

Fleet Town Council: 01252 652246 clerk@fleettowncouncil.org.uk 

But did you know…….
•	 Increased cost from £6m originally proposed to now 

over £10m: no plan as to how this will be funded apart 
from the precept of Fleet’s taxpayers

•	 Loss each year of over £200,000 (this is in the 
business plan)

• 	 Fleet taxpayers will be repaying for the new building 
for the next 40 years

•	 Existing building will be unused & closed

•	 New four storey building will take over most of 
Gurkha Square

•	 Gurkha Square will be LOST: no market, nowhere for 
community Fleet events, significantly less parking

•	 The Views are likely to be built on for the needed car 
parking: questions need to be asked about what the 
playground, skate park and remaining park will look like

This has been written by Hart resident   

When I found out about this and how little others living in Fleet knew about 
it I wanted to ensure that as Fleet residents you were made aware & could 
have a say in the future



PLEASE READ


